
Adventure Cinema - Trowbridge Cricket Club


Dear Sirs/Madam


Regarding the objection to the Adventure Cinema event planned to be held at Trowbridge Cricket 
Club on the 23rd - 25th September I would like to raise the following points regarding how the 
event will be ran in difference to 2021.


Earlier finish times - due to the event being later in the year and therefore the earlier sunset, the 
films can start and end earlier. 


Running times are as follows:


Friday 23rd September - West Side Story - 19.45 - 22.21

Saturday 24th September - Mamma Mia! - 19.45 - 21.33

Sunday 25th September - Rocky Horror Picture Show - 19.45 - 21.25


Letter Drop - All residents in the local area will receive a letter ahead of the event explaining the 
start and end times, with contact details in case of any issues on the day.


Improved noise management - Using experience from the 2021 event the sound technician will 
be able to further improve on reducing the levels at the nearby properties


The event is a friendly, inclusive weekend for all the community and the event organisers will work 
with the council to ensure there aren’t any complaints regarding the external noise.


Kind regards

Elias Cole


